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Welcome to this week’s newsletter 

We are another week closer to the school holidays and we have continued to have a busy week.   

 

Water Safety Day was held on Wednesday. I was greeted in the morning with 
staff blowing up boats and a  selection of skateboards, which intrigued me with 
how the day would unfold. As a school we believe strongly that living in a village 
with a body of water, children should be made aware of the dangers around    
water and how to keep themselves safe. Please see further in the newsletter for 
the very exciting learning opportunities the children were involved in. 

 

I do not profess to be an avid football supporter, however on a patriotic level and 
following the challenging year we have all had, I would like to congratulate         
England on reaching the Euro 2020 final and bringing us together as a Nation.  
Good luck England for Sunday evening.   

 

I received a lovely letter this week from Skyla in Green Class who wanted to nominate a member of 
staff for Above and Beyond. The letter outlined numerous reasons for the nomination, all of which I 
would whole heartedly agree with. To find out who it is, please see the ‘Above and Beyond’ at the end 
of the newsletter. 

 

I wish you all a wonderful weekend. 

 

Mrs Munday 

Headteacher  

Important Dates: 

16th July School reports going home to parents 

16th July Y6 Leavers Party 

School Reports 

School reports will be handed to parents on Friday 16th July at school collection time.  If you are       
unable to collect the report in person please contact the school office to make alternative                 
arrangements.  We will not hand reports to other adults who may be collecting your child on that day 
without prior arrangement.  Reports will not be given to the children to hand over.   

If you wish to discuss the report with your child’s class teacher, there will be an opportunity to do so 
via telephone on Tuesday 20th July.  Please contact the class teacher via the class email address by 
1pm on Monday 19th July to arrange an appointment. 

If you are a non-resident parent and require a separate copy of your child’s school report, please             
contact the school office by telephone or email on office@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk to arrange this.  

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


Water Safety Day 

Summer has arrived, heat waves are forecast and the summer holidays are just 

days away now.  With all of this in mind, and the fact that we have been unable to 

go for our usual swimming lessons this year, Beaupre held a whole school ‘Water 

Safety Day’ on Wednesday. 

We learnt about how to keep ourselves safe near rivers and on the beach and what 

to do if somebody needed help in the water in an emergency. 

We know that we shouldn’t go into the water, but should shout to them and throw 

things to them that might help them to float or to pull them out. 

We practiced our skills through a range of activities which included: Catching and 

throwing exercises to practice our accuracy - saving lives with bean bags and 

hoops; testing different elongated materials to attempt to retrieve someone in water; 

a message relay reminding children of the core principles to ‘Call 999’ and ‘Time 

Saves Lives’ and pulling in floating people to the shore or riverbank. 

Some classes were also able to look at boats and take a close look at examples of 

the safety equipment used by the Water Rescue team of the Fire Brigade when 

they are working. 

Children were able to create a set of rules and good advice for staying safe near 

bodies of water, which different classes presented in different ways. 

We are all looking forward to getting back to swimming from September, but in the 

meantime we hope that the children, as well as enjoying their day, will remember 

the water safety advice to  “stop and think” and to “stay together” when near water. 

Mr Davies  

 

News…. 



Red Class - Wisbech Reads 

This week, Red Class enjoyed taking part in the Wisbech Reads festival from the comfort 
of our own classroom. We enjoyed sharing the story of 'Super Sloth', by local author      
Robert Starling,  in which a sloth finds an abandoned comic book and decides to become a 
superhero. He then helps the other rainforest animals to get their mangoes back from the 
sneaky anteater! The children drew pictures of sloths, enjoyed some mango mocktails and 
then designed their own animal superheroes. The children drew wonderful pictures of 
their chosen animals and borrowed features from famous superheroes to complete their 
own comic book front cover. We then designed our own comics using our new characters. 

In the afternoon, we were lucky enough to be joined by the author himself via 
zoom. We enjoyed hearing the story with the help of a funny sloth puppet and 
joined in with some animal actions. The children were also  excited to share some 
examples of their work with the author and asked some thoughtful questions 
about his stories and how to become an author. Overall, the children had an 
amazing day and were very excited to take home their own copies of the story to 
enjoy at home. 

Miss Brand  

News…. 



Important Information…. 

School Uniform 

We hold, in school, a small stock of Beaupre School Uniform. We cur-

rently have a few polo shirts and sweatshirts in stock in various sizes.  If 

you are in need of just one or two items please email the school office 

and we can advise if we can cater for your needs.  Larger clothing items 

still need to be placed directly with TL Productions. 

We always have baseball caps (£3.00), PE bags  (£3.00) and book bags 

(£3.75) in stock.   

Please email the school office to order these items and make payment 

via ParentPay. 

https://tlproductions.co.uk/clothing/beaupre-school/  

Term Times and Families Magazines 

The latest editions of Term Times and Families 

(Cambridgeshire) Magazines are in foyer, please feel free to 

pop in and take a copy.   

These magazines are free and have some ideas for summer 

holiday activities. 

ParentPay 

We have a number of parent accounts in debt for which we are having to chase payment on a daily 

basis at a cost to the school.  Please can we ask for your co-operation in ensuring your child’s      

Parent Pay account remains in credit at all times for school lunches.  If your account is in arrears of 

more than £7, then we may request that your child brings in packed lunches until the account is in 

credit. 

As the end of the school year approaches, we ask that you bring you account up to date so that any 

debt on your account does not carry forward to the new school year. 

ParentPay can be set to automatically send you an email when your balance reaches a pre-set 

amount (choose communications and then alerts to set this to your chosen amount).   

Current Vacancies 

We currently have vacancies for a Mid-day Supervisor and a Teaching Assistant.   

Please see the attached advertisements for more details: 

Midday Supervisor Vacancy 

Teaching Assistant Vacancy 

https://tlproductions.co.uk/clothing/beaupre-school/
https://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2012&type=pdf
https://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2011&type=pdf


Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 2nd July are 

as follows:                               

Gold    Green Class      95.83%   

Silver   Blue Class       93.21% 

Bronze  Rainbow Class     90.63% 

The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending       

Friday 2nd July is Brooke in Orange Class. 

 

1st     Windmills 

2nd       Combines 

3rd      Robots 

Above and Beyond 

This weeks Above and Beyond goes to Skyla in Green Class 
for her emotive letter to nominate Mrs Scott for Above and 
Beyond 

 

Celebrations…….. 

Above and Beyond, nominated by Skyla in 

Green Class 

Skyla would like to nominate Mrs Scott, for her 
kind and caring nature when saving a pigeon. 



Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

 

2020/2021  

16th July School Reports to Parents 

16th July Y6 Leavers Party 

19th July Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

22nd July Last day of term, break for summer holiday. 

24th August Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery in September 

2021/2022  

3rd September Children Return to School 

7th September Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

9th September Yellow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 6 

18th October Tempest Photography - Individual Photographs 

21st October Orange Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

2nd December Green Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

3rd February Purple Class Swimming Wk 1 5 

17th March Blue Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

5th May Red Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

16th June Rainbow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

  


